Hobbs, New Mexico
February 21, 1949

Mr., Roy Yarbrough

New Mexico 0il Conservation Comm,
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

The location of our J, N, Carson "C" No, 5 has
been reported incorrectly on State Forms C~10l and
C-105, The location was reported as 810 feet South
of the North line and 990 feet West of the FEast line
of Section 33, It should be corrected to 782 feet
South of the North line and 920 feet West of the East
line of Section 133,

Yours very truly,

Distriet Superintendent
Gulf Cil Corporation
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